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**EXTERNAL**

Dear Mr Burrett
 
I acknowledge receipt of the environmental statement relating to the above proposal.
 
I confirm that we have no comments to make on the environmental statement.
 
Regards
 
 

Marc Bernstein
Planning Casework Support Officer
Planning Casework Unit
Department for Levelling Up, Housing and
Communities
2 Marsham Street, London SW1P 4DF
PCU General Enquiries pcu@levellingup.gov.uk or
0303 444 8050

 
 

From: planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk <planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk> 
Sent: 06 December 2022 10:56
To: richard.burrett@westsussex.gov.uk; operations@flybrighton.com; PlanningSSD@environment-
agency.gov.uk; e-seast@historicengland.org.uk; planning@southdowns.gov.uk;
consultations@naturalengland.org.uk; clerk@washingtonparish.org.uk; planning@horsham.gov.uk;
Thomas.Crosdil@horsham.gov.uk; paul.a.marshall@westsussex.gov.uk; natssafeguarding@nats.co.uk; PCU
<PCU@levellingup.gov.uk>; keith@terrafirmaconsultancy.com
Subject: Planning Application WSCC/028/21 - Rock Common Quarry, The Hollow, Washington,
Pulborough, RH20 3DA
 

Please find attached a letter regarding the above planning application (Further Information).

If you have any queries, please email planning.applications@westsussex.gov.uk or call 01243
642118.

Visit our website at www.westsussex.gov.uk/planning.

LEGAL DISCLAIMER 
This email and any attachments are confidential and intended solely for the persons addressed. If it has
come to you in error please reply to advise us but you should not read it, copy it, show it to anyone else
nor make any other use of its content. West Sussex County Council takes steps to ensure emails and
attachments are virus-free but you should carry out your own checks before opening any attachment.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open
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attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.


